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Why do some people/groups try so hard to stop sharks from
going extinct? Why would anyone want to look after anything
that can potentially kill people, in fact? Is it because
sharks are rare and therefore interesting? Who finds ants as
interesting as the fish, for example? If that’s the case,
sticking up for the sealife makes about as much sense as
someone keeping the black death around. I mean it only kills a
few people every year. Might as well keep it, right? The world
just wouldn’t be the same without it. ‘But sharks are
beautiful and amazing creatures, that’s why we need to help
them’. Personally I would call the bacteria that causes plague
amazing. Ok, it may not be beautiful, but is beauty a way to
judge what gets to live and what doesn’t? I sure hope not.

Hang on... Now that I think of it, sharks AREN’T beautiful.
Have you seen their teeth? They’re sharp as knives. Do you
know what kind of people sharpen their teeth? Psychopaths.
Therefore we can conclude shark sympathisers are all
dangerously mentally ill, too. Birds of a feather flock
together. Therefore no one should really give the 'do-gooders'
any attention. And what’s beautiful about their cold black
eyes? Only a fool would trust them/pat the animals on the
head/feed them treats, etc. ‘But beauty is on the inside...’ I
see. And what positive psychological traits do the killers
have? Can you think of one? If you can (or rather think you
can) off to the mental institution you go.

‘What about keeping sharks in zoos where they can’t hurt
anyone?’ I don’t see why not. As long as people don’t go
surfing in the places, but I’ve never heard of that happening.
I have heard of people falling into tiger cages, but if
someone carried a surfboard and wore a wetsuit in the tourist
attractions, I’m sure they would get approached and stopped
immediately. Or maybe people would be too dumbfounded to stop
them. If that’s the case and they do indeed go surfing with
sharks, that’s just another reason why the animals need to be
stopped. Unless you’re saying sharks are more important than
stupid people.

Am I suggesting all sharks, venomous snakes, poison arrow
frogs, rampaging cows, evil sheep, immoral chickens and such
should be KILLED? No. Imagine the resources that would need to
go into a full-blown ‘man Vs nature’ war. More importantly,
think how insane that war would be. Complete, worldwide, non-
stop carnage and no one would have time to work. The whole
world would come to a standstill. And what happens when
everything is over? I’ll tell you, everyone starves to death
because there’s nothing to eat. All started because of sharks.
If you think the bloodshed would be bad for most people, how
would vegetarians and vegans react? Perhaps a human carnivore
Vs human herbivore war would follow. And that would basically
be the end of the world.

In conclusion, screw sharks. But DON’T KILL THEM. (Unless they
attack you of course, please remember that.
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Please don’t say ‘Simon thinks you should let sharks eat you!
’) Fine keep the things in aquariums where people can look at
them without being harassed, I’m sure doing so will benefit
the economy and the entertainment industry... ... Or should
you keep them? Having done some internet research, I've just
discovered that the fish often refuse food when in captivity.
To me that says they hate their situation so much, they go on
hunger strike. So you could argue they don’t really have a
place anywhere. Just saying. Ok, that’s all from me...
Byeeeeee!
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